
Trumbull County 

 
         Because YOU Matter! 
Trumbull County Wellness Committee 

       Meeting Summary 
Thursday, January 13, 2022 

 
The Trumbull County Wellness Committee met on Thursday, January 13, 2022, at the IT Training Room 
at the Administration Building.  Those in attendance included:  
 
   Jenna Amerine, TCCHD, Chairperson  
   Mitzi Sabella, Planning Commission 
   Angie Mackey, UHC 
   Marge Seyer, JFS 
   Steve Charles, HR  
   Kim Engle, Auditor’s Payroll 
    
Chairperson, Jenna Amerine, called the meeting to order at 3:10 p.m.  
 
Listened to a UHC Rep about gym check-in option.  Will need to present to the Trumbull County 
Commissioners in March. 
 
I.  Old Business 
 
  Jenna Amerine spoke about the following: 
 

• Waiting on Satisfaction Survey Results  
• Waiting on list of names for $500 Rally Drawing 

 
II. New Business 

 
• In January promote Rally Drawing winners and drawing for 2022  
• Discussed Biggest Loser Competition – currently 21 registered, instructions will be sent 

to those that registered, will be on the Honor system.  
• In February promote Rally Survey incentive drawing and discuss step challenge. 

 
III. Adjournment  
 

Next meeting will be on Thursday, February 10, 2022, at 3:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ 
 Hearing Room. 

 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:10 p.m.  

 
mas 


